
 
 
 

BRATTON PARISH COUNCIL 
NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

CALL FOR SITES 
 

As outlined in the December edition of the Bratton Parish 
Newsletter, a key stage in the development of Bratton’s 

Neighbourhood Plan is to conduct a formal ‘Call for Sites’ to 
establish a list of possible development sites that local 

landowners wish to put forward for consideration. 
 

This process will run from 

15th DECEMBER 2022 –  31th JANUARY 2023 
After which the next steps will be to conduct  

robust site assessments and community consultation  
to determine if any of the available sites are considered 

suitable for allocation by the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 

More details about the process, and application forms for those 
wishing to put forward sites, are available from the Parish Website  
https://bratton-parish.co.uk (Neighbourhood Plan Section) 
c 
 

Paper copies are available from: 
 Keith Rayward, Chair of the Parish Council,  

2 Flowers Mead, Bratton, BA13 4SR 
 Central Store (Village Shop), Melbourne Street 

 

Email questions to the Chair of the Bratton 
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (Cllr Eddie Cole) 
neighbourhoodplan@bratton-parish.co.uk  
 

Bratton Neighbourhood Planning Steering Group 
 

BRATTON  -  YOUR SAY  -   OUR FUTURE 


